
29/12/2020 

MRS Corrina Bouman 
53 Beaconsfield ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
Corrina@unitrend.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1587 - 51 A Beaconsfield Street NEWPORT NSW 2106

We strongly support the proposed ramp and pontoon application.
It will provide a safe access for our children to enjoy fishing and the use of their watercraft. 
Myself and the children have all received nasty oyster cuts from slipping on the loose rocks 
and debris.
We look forward to having an easier access to Pittwater.
Thank you. 
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